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24 November 2020

Narrandera
Shire Council

The Secretariat

NSW Electoral Commission

redistribution@elections.nsw.gov.au

Dear Secretary,

RE: Electorate of Cootamundra

| am writing to you to advise of this Councils strong support for the proposed

boundary for the electorate of Cootamundra as outlined in the report of the electoral

distribution panel.

Narrandera Shire has been an integral part of the electorate of Cootamundra for
many years and supports your proposal which will keep it in that electorate. Thisit

did by resolving unanimouslyat its latest meeting (Minute 20/315).

The proposed boundaries reflect the community of interest, capacity for effective

representation and the alignment of local government and electoral district

boundaries.

 

Yours sincerely

Enc: Nil

Addressall correspondence to - The CEO 141 East Street NARRANDERA NSW 2700




